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To accommodate the rapid growth of canola oil production 
across the Canadian prairies, DP World is proposing to 
construct a new Canola Oil Transload Facility at its Fraser 
Surrey Terminal.

DP World Fraser Surrey Inc. proposes to redevelop a portion 
of their existing Fraser Surrey Terminal and Berth 10 located 
at 11060 Elevator Road, Surrey, BC to function as a canola 
oil transload facility. Redevelopment would result in a canola 
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oil throughput capacity of approximately 
1,000,000 tonnes per year.

The proposed project will see canola oil 
arrive by railcars where it will be unloaded 
into storage tanks before being pumped into 
bulk carriers for export to global markets.

A permit application has been submitted to 
the Vancouver Fraser Port Authority for the 
proposal. We are reaching out to you to seek 
feedback and commentary on the proposal.

The public engagement period will begin on 
January 3, 2023 and go until January 30, 
2023. As part of our engagement, we will be 
hosting an online public consultation session 
on January 16 at 7 p.m. on Microsoft 
Teams. To register for the session and for 
instructions, please visit our website.

For more information on the proposed 
Canola Oil Transload Facility or to provide 
input,  please use the link or QR code below 
or send an email to the address listed below.

December 21, 2022


